
SCHOOL DISTRICT OF WEST DE PERE 
 SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

West De Pere District Office 
August 24, 2021 

8:00 PM 
 

Board members present: Jenni Fuss, Barbara Van Deurzen, Scott Borley, Joe Bergner, Ryan Van 
Den Heuvel Board members excused: none 
  

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 PM by Board President Fuss followed by the Pledge of 
Allegiance.  President Fuss stated that the area news media had been notified of the meeting as 
required by open meeting law and state statutes.  
 
It was moved by Barbara Van Deurzen and seconded Joe Bergner to accept the agenda as 
printed.  Motion carried. 
 

It was moved by Joe Bergner and no second to reconvene at a later time to address masking for 
the next school year. Motion failed. 
 
It was moved by Barbara Van Deurzen and seconded by Jenni Fuss to accept the 
recommendation regarding quarantine for household members of positive cases to start the 
school year as presented by administration.       Motion failed 
 
It was moved by Ryan Van Den Heuvel and no second to affirm the recommendation regarding 
quarantine for household members of positive cases approved by the Board at the regular 
meeting on 8/18/2021. Motion failed 
 
It was moved by Ryan Van Den Heuvel and seconded by Barbara Van Deurzen to amend the 
recommendation regarding the procedures for quarantine for household members of positive 
cases to read as follows: 
Quarantine 

• Vaccinated and symptom free 
• No need to quarantine 

• Monitor symptoms for next 14 days, if symptomatic, follow guidelines for 
unvaccinated persons  

• Tested 3-5 days after exposure to positive household member 

Motion carried 
 

It was moved by Ryan Van Den Heuvel and seconded by Barbara Van Deurzen to approve the 
amended recommendation regarding the procedures for quarantine for household members of 
positive cases.         Motion carried 
 
It was moved by Ryan Van Den Heuvel and seconded by Scott Borley to amend the presented 
memo regarding staff COVID leave for the 21-22 school year. All staff will be issued 7 days of 
COVID leave for the 21-22 school year.       Motion carried 
 
It was moved by Joe Bergner  and seconded by Ryan Van Den Heuvel to approve the memo 
regarding staff COVID leave for the 21-22 school year as amended. Motion carried 

It was moved by Scott Borley and seconded by Barbara Van Deurzen at 9:23 PM that the 
meeting be adjourned.  Motion carried. 

Barbara Van Deurzen 
Clerk 
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